HILDERSHAM FIELD GARDEN AND RECREATION GROUND
TRUST

Clerk: Mrs. PM Harper
17 Lewis Crescent, Great Abington, Cambridge CB21 6AG
Telephone: 01223 892000

Email: harper802@btinternet.com

A MEETING OF HILDERSHAM FGRG TRUST WAS HELD ON
TUESDAY 9" NOVEMBER 2021.

Meeting started at 8.23pm

Present: Mark Logan, Darren Long, David Mercer, the Clerk and no members of the public.

1. North Holdings - Nothing to discuss as the annual rents has already been set and there are
no projects planned or issues with the allotments. Invoices have been issued and the many
have been paid.

2. South holdings — Action Clerk needs to confirm the confirm what notice needs to be
given to the tenant to terminate the rental agreement for the South holdings.

3. Trustees unanimously agreed to send the Rust documents to Tees Law Saffron Walden
office for safekeeping at the earlier Parish Council meeting.

4. Recreation Ground — trees ordered and due to arrive in early December and fencing now
erected.

5. Agreement on how Trust funds are used- The Trustees agreed that Trust income would be
used for any capital project on any of the Trust sites as it would benefit the whole
community. General maintenance, such as grass cutting and RoSPA inspections, would
be funded by the Parish Council.

Meeting ended at 8.26pm
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